
Notice of Phasing Out Obsolete Telecom 

Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you that as part of our commitment to providing you with the most 

efficient and reliable telecom services, we will be phasing out certain obsolete services. This 

decision will allow us to allocate resources towards the development of newer and more 

advanced offerings. 

The affected services are: 

• [Service Name 1] 

• [Service Name 2] 

• [Service Name 3] 

These services will be discontinued as of [Insert Discontinuation Date]. We understand that this 

may cause some inconvenience, and we are committed to supporting you during this transition. 

We encourage you to transition to our newer services, which offer enhanced features and better 

performance. Our customer service team is available to assist you with this process and to 

answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for your understanding and for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


